
ATTENTION ALL 7TH AND 8TH GRADE PARENTS: 

 

All 7th and 8th grade students will receive new Chromebooks on Wednesday, 

February 24th, if they paid the technology fee at the beginning of the school year 

and have returned the following: 

 

1) Old Chromebook 

2) Chromebook Charger 

3) Signed Digital Device Agreement (handed out today) 

 

If you need an additional copy of the device agreement or you are virtual, go to: 

http://bit.ly/TCSEDUA 

 

VIRTUAL STUDENTS: You may come any time from 8 AM-3 PM on Wednesday to 

get your new Chromebook. If you never received a Chromebook, we are asking 

that you please come, pay the technology fee, and receive your Chromebook.  All 

students are now required to use a school-issued Chromebook.  

https://bit.ly/TCSEDUA

